
Special Update for Parents of PK-12 Students   10-4-18 

 

If you are a parent of a PK-12 student we are sending home a letter with your child(ren) this afternoon 

and have posted to our website information regarding recent cases of Hand-Foot-and-Mouth Disease.  

The letter has the same content as our website – we simply wanted to ensure parents received the 

information in a timely manner.  As always, should you have any questions or concerns please do not 

hesitate to contact our school offices. 

 

Link for letter to Parents:  

http://cory-rawson.k12.oh.us/index.php/general-info/parents/notice-parents/ 

Sincerely, 

 

Robert A. Hlasko 

http://cory-rawson.k12.oh.us/index.php/general-info/parents/notice-parents/

